
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 
 

TOWN OF YARROW POINT 
WASHINGTON 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Council will hold a public hearing during its regular 
meeting at 7:00pm on Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at Yarrow Point Town Hall for 
consideration of the proposed 2020 - 2026 Capital Improvement Plan/Transportation 
Improvement Plan. The Town Engineer prepared an annual Capital Improvement Plan 
(CIP) and Transportation Improvement Plan (TIP) for public comment and Council 
consideration which includes projected transportation, stormwater, and underground 
conversion projects. The plan shall ultimately be adopted via ordinance according to 
state law. 
 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the Hearing.  If you wish to review the full 
text of the proposed 2020 - 2026 CIP & TIP, please visit the Town’s website at 
https://yarrowpointwa.gov/2019/06/proposed-2020-2026-capital-improvement-plan-
transportation-improvement-plan/.  If you wish to submit written comments prior to the 
hearing, please send them to townhall@yarrowpointwa.gov. 
 
 
DATED THIS 25th DAY OF June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 


